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BOB and LYNN GLYNN celebrated a special arrival in July when daughter Megan and son-in-law Steve presented them with a grandson, Liam Palcewski.  They get to spend much time with Liam since Megan and Steve live within the same community in San Diego.  BOB writes: “The ship simulator company that I had been working for, Marine Safety International, lost our U.S. Navy contract in January 2007.  L3 Communications was awarded the new contract, and they hired some of us from MSI to work the Navy contract.  We operate ship simulators for the Navy; two in Japan, and one each in Everett, Washington, Pearl Harbor, Mayport, Florida, Norfolk, and a large one in San Diego.  The one in Pearl Harbor is in the same building where I worked while stationed at the Navy’s Fleet Training Group in 1982-1984.  Obviously, I do some traveling!  We teach ship handling, bridge resource management, and several radar courses to Navy junior officers.  I enjoy it immensely.”
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In early February, STU WHITE flew from Washington, DC, to Port Arthur, Texas, to see JIM ROBINSON and play some golf.  On the trip down, he ran into a former classmate.  “Checked in at National Airport for a Continental flight to BPT through IAH (Class Correspondent’s Note: STU still talks and writes like an aviator!).  My flight was delayed so the counter agent booked me on an earlier flight that had also been delayed, so I could make my connection at Houston.  At the gate, I asked the gate agent for a seat change – he said the flight was delayed because of weather enroute to the Houston area.  I said I knew all too well having flown out of the Coast Guard Air Station there.  That led to a lengthy conversation.  The gate agent was DAVID MILLER, who was with us but left after training at Mobile when he learned his eyesight would prevent him from flying with the Coast Guard.  DAVID lives in Northern Virginia, works part-time for Continental Airlines, and is also a realtor with Weichert Realty in their Fairfax office.  He attended McGill University in Montreal and worked for a time in Canada.  We talked about a lot of classmates, and I told him he should think about attending the next reunion.  His e-mail address is DMiller@weichert.com.” 
BOB and SUE POKRESS are enjoying grandparenthood with the close proximity of their four grandchildren.  “We are having a great time as grandparents.  Since this is the largest family I have ever had, I decided that I needed a title more all encompassing than just being a grandfather, so I’ve declared myself Family Patriarch.  It sounds really cool (like being an Earl, Baron, Duke or Viscount), without all the expense of a fancy coronation.  The attached photo includes son Matt and daughter-in-law Shay’s three children – Nate (4½), Jane (4 months), and Ellie (8); and daughter Becca and son-in-law Mark Santiago’s daughter Dani (6 months).  We particularly enjoy the fact that the grands all live nearby, so we get to see them all every week or two.”
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